estinghouse Clectiic Corporation Power Systems

Mr. John F. Stolz, Chief

Light Water Reactors Branch No. 1
Division of Project Management
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

APPLICATION FOR WITHHOLDING PROPRIETARY

INFORMATION FROM PUBLIC DISCLOSURE
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REF: Westinghouse Letter NS-CE-1492, Eicheldinger to Stolz,
dated July 21, 1977

Dear Mr. Stolz:

The proprietary material being transmitted by the referenced letter is
of the same technical type as that proprietary material previously
submitted concerning the Westinghouse Model 414 Control System Sighal
Selection Device.

Accordingly, withholding the subject information from public disclosure
is requested in accordance with the previously submitted affidavit and
app]1cat1on for witnholding, AW-77-23, dated May 24, 1977, a copy of
which is attached.

Correspondence with respect to the proprietary aspects of this appli-
cation should reference AW-77-33 and should be addressed to the undersigned.

Very truly yours,

Robert A. Wiesemann, Manager
Licensing Programs
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attachment

cc: J. A. Cooke, Esq.
Office of the Executive Legal Director, NRC




